
	
Course: DASA- A Six Hour Training in Harassment, Bullying, Cyberbully and 
Discrimination in Schools: Prevention and Intervention, for Educators and Social 
Workers 

Dates: Monday, February 22 & Tuesday, February 23, 2021 5:30-8:30 PM on Zoom   
    

This program meets the NYSED requirement for school professionals (including but not 
limited to classroom teachers, school counselors, school psychologists, school social 
workers, school administrators or supervisors, and superintendents of schools), 
applying for a certificate or license to complete a six hour DASA training program prior to 
certification.     

If taking this class for DASA Certification, New York State requires us to collect the information 
below to correctly input your workshop completion into your TEACH account. Please check your 
information at http://www.highered.nysed.gov/tcert/teach.  Your name and address on this form 
must match your TEACH account.  

Name:______________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:____________________________________________________________________________ 

City:_____________________________  State:______  Zip Code:_____________________________ 

Date of Birth:   Month________ Day________  Year_________ 

Name on your TEACH account if different from above:_____________________________________ 

Last 5 digits of your Social Security #:  ____   ____  ____  ____  ____       
      

If you are a social worker, are you taking this for (check one or both) 

 ______ contact hours (you will receive a paper certificate indicating 3 CEU hours for this class 
and will only attend on February 23rd) and/or _____NY State Education Certification?   

Please email this form to ldifiglia@tscli.org.  If you have any questions, please contact Lorraine 
DiFiglia at (516) 465-9331.  
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